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Road Construction Update 
 

For Immediate Release: Thursday, October 4, 2012 

 

Township Road 174 to Close for Bridge Replacement 

 

Crews from the Logan County Highway Department will be replacing BR 174-

0.56 along Township Road 174 between State Route 68 and County Road 47 

over the Onion Ditch within West Liberty Lions Park.   

 
The work will begin on Monday, October 8, 2012 and will continue through 
Wednesday, November 21, 2012, weather permitting.  The roadway will be 
closed to all traffic during that time.   Please plan alternate routing. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience. 
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